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First name: Mikayla

Last name: Smyth

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hi

I am an alpine ski racer who has travelled from New Zealand to ski and train at Vail for 4 months a year for the

last 3 years as part of SSCV

I love training at Golden Peak but believe the training would be improved a lot if the development is allowed to go

ahead - more space and safety for all athletes, a longer training season and a dedicated lift so we can get in

more skiing in the mornings before we attend school

As a result of our time in Vail and my love of skiing our family have become homeowners in Town

We all support Ski Club Vail's plan for Golden Peak

Thank you


